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I fully support this bill. All humans deserve to be fully represented in literature and 

media, history deserves to be reported and taught truthfully and fully. a small minority 

should not be able to determine what people read or learn. I am strongly opposed to 

all forms of censorship when it comes to our libraries, our curriculum in schools, and 

what teachers can teach. 


